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Hi Sarah,

In reference to your letter from Doug Martin dated 23 July 2018 requesting a response to the
SSC inquiry into the use of external security consultants, the Commission confirms that it has not
engaged any external security consultants (as defined in the reference) since the Commission’s
establishment in 2009 until the present.

Best regards,
Ric

RIC CULLINANE
Acting Chief Executive

New Zealand Walking Access Commission | Ara Hikoi Aotearoa

M: 027 477 5042 | w: www.walkingaccess.govt.nz
Level 15, Majestic Centre, 100 Willis Street, Wellington.

PO Box 11181, Manners Street, Wellington 6142
Promoting access in the outdoors
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The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the
addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you have received this communication
in error, please notify us by return email immediately with the subject heading "Received in error", then
delete the email and destroy any copies of it. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure,
copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may
be unlawful. The New Zealand Walking Access Commission cannot guarantee that email communications
are secure or error-free, as information could be intercepted, corrupted, amended, lost, destroyed,
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses.
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